
HB 2502 -- Tax Credits for Professional Athletic Teams

Sponsor:  Roorda

This bill specifies that a professional athletic team will not be
eligible to receive state income tax credits if it is a member of
a league that does not ban athletes from participation for at
least one year when they test positive for anabolic steroids. 


